
From: Candace
Sent: Wednesday, December 07, 2011 10:58 AM
To: Office of the Mayor
Subject: February 2012 proclamation

Good Morning

I am a member of the Girl Guides of Canada and we are holding a
Thinking Day Ceremony at City Hall on February 22, 2012 in the
forecourt. I have contacted City Hall and have the permission and
arrangements in place.

As February 22 is the joint birthdays of Lord and Lady Baden Powell, it
is known to Guides and Scouts as Thinking Day and is a very significant
day for the millions of youth and adults, in the movements, around the
world. I would like to meet with the Mayor to discuss having the day
proclaimed in Hamilton, and would appreciate setting up an
appointment to meet and discuss this.

Thankyou.

Candace D. Gaudet


